Blue Ridge Horse Adventures Inc.
SICKNESS POLICY

In an effort to make summer camp a positive experience for everyone, we request that you do
not send your child to camp with symptoms of illness. It's never fun to have a stomach bug,
strep, or any other variety of illness running through the whole camp. Symptoms may include
but are not limited to runny nose, cough, fever, sore throat, vomiting.

To avoid encouraging parents to send sick children to a session they have already paid for, we

will credit your account to be used for a different session or for private lessons when the
child has recovered.

If we are aware your child is symptomatic, we reserve the right to send them home or if you
cannot arrange transportation, we will take steps to socially distance them from other children
and staff until you can come get them. They will not be left alone or isolated, only separated
within the visual area and made as comfortable as possible and with an individual activity. We
will attempt to contact you immediately.

Please understand this is not to make your life difficult, but is an attempt to not have to shut
down the entire camp for everyone. We are not a daycare. We are attempting to provide an
enrichment program for our community.

The above request to not send also applies to an asymptomatic child that you know has tested
positive for COVID within the past 10 days. Please be considerate as you don’t know the level
of vulnerability of other people who may be on chemo or have other auto-immune
complications. We will work with you to make sure your child can come at a later date.
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